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Sutton Parish Council would comment that the more we find on the weaknesses in the traffic
modelling verses on the ground observations of traffic congestion at the west Wansford
roundabout will get worse and improvements to this must be made part of this scheme else the
benefits of the upgrade will be severely reduced. The same applies for potential traffic flow
increase along Langley Bush Road and the reasons why we are so concerned by the lack of
improvements along this route.



